
 
 
 
January 24, 2005 
 
Sandy Mooy 
Hearing Officer 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building 
Fourth Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
 
Re: Qwest LDA Tariff – 03-049-62 
 
Dear Mr. Mooy: 
 
Last week, at the Committee of Consumer Services ‘ request, all parties considered and 
agreed to extend to January 28, 2005, the filing of rebuttal testimony by the Committee 
and Division of Public Utilities.  Qwest will also file its responsive testimony on the same 
day.  If you have any questions about this extension, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Paul H. Proctor 
Assistant Attorney General 
Utah Committee of Consumer Services 
 
Cc: All parties 


